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N E W S L E T T E R

OUI Inc. Hosts
Two American
Interns

Oraganizations Involved:

　From June to July 2024, OUI Inc. hosted two interns from the
United States - Ms. Breanna Sameit and Ms. Suhitha Reddy. Ms.
Breanna Sameit is a pre-medical student at East Carolina
University, and Ms. Suhitha Reddy is a medical student at Penn
State University’s new medical program. 

　 During their short stay, they participated in numerous
meetings and successfully established new connections,
particularly with North American physicians. Additionally, they
attended the Joint Meeting of the 80th Annual Meeting of the
Japanese Association of Pediatric Ophthalmology and the 49th
Annual Meeting of the Japanese Association of Pediatric
Ophthalmology, held in Hamamatsu in June, where they
presented our Smart Eye Camera to many healthcare
professionals. 

　On July 23, they delivered their final presentations, showcasing
their activities and learnings during the internship. Their
presentations were not only impressive but also reflected their
enthusiasm and hard work. 

　 Furthermore, during their time in Japan, they had the
opportunity to visit many cities, enjoying the culture and cuisine.
Despite the short duration, it seems they were able to fully
immerse themselves in the experience. 

　 Breanna and Suhitha, we will continue to support you! We
hope you will return to Japan someday!



　 Through our Smart Eye Camera,
OUI Inc.'s vision is to reduce blindness
in the world by 50% by 2025 by
delivering appropriate diagnoses to
patients who have not been able to
receive eyecare.
 So far, we have conducted various
pilot projects in more than 20
countries around the world, including
Asia and Africa, in cooperation with
local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations.
  The internationally recognized CE
marking is expected to further
increase the recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera,
not only in the European market but
also in Asia and Africa.

　 In our current corporate stage, the
pilot projects are necessary to
understand the obstacles of
developing countries where our
product may flourish to help the
maximum number of people in need.
   That is why we ask for help, offer for
future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart
Eye Camera delivered all across the
globe to get the proper diagnoses and
treatment that all people deserve!CONTACT: 

Department of Global Business, OUI Inc.
Shintaro Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO: 
Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
US!
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